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15 December 2023    Reg. No.: W0312-01 
 
 
Consultation Notice in accordance with Section 42(1D)(a) of the Waste Management Act 
as amended in respect of a licence application from the Department of Agriculture, 
Food and the Marine for an installation located at Howth Harbour Master's Office , 16 West 
Pier, Dublin. 
 
 
Dear Sir or Madam, 
 
In accordance with the provisions with Section 42(1D)(a) of the Waste Management Act, 
as amended, you are being notified that an application for a licence, to which of Section 
42(1B)(a)(i) of the Waste Management Act as amended, applies, was received by the 
Agency on 7 December 2023. The details of the application are set out below: 
 

- Name and address of applicant: Department of Agriculture, Food and the 
Marine, Agriculture House, Kildare Street, , 
Dublin 2 

- Location of facility: Howth Harbour Master's Office, 16 West 
Pier, Dublin 

- Relevant Inspector: Anne Lucey 

- Licence Application Reference No: W0312-01 

- Planning Application ReferenceNo:  
 
- An Bord Pleanala Case No: 

F21A/0368  
&  
ABP 314487-22 

- Licence Type Waste Licence 

 
 
 
 
 
 



Classes and Nature of Activity in accordance with the Waste Management Act 1996 as 
amended 

Class of 
Activity 

Principal 
Activity 

Class of Activity Description 

R05 Yes Recycling/reclamation of other inorganic materials, which includes 
soil cleaning resulting in recovery of the soil and recycling of 
inorganic construction materials 

R11 No Use of waste obtained from any of the operations numbered R 1 to 
R 10 

R13 No Storage of waste pending any of the operations numbered R 1 to R 
12 (excluding temporary storage (being preliminary storage 
according to the definition of ‘collection’ in section 5(1)), pending 
collection, on the site where the waste is produced)”. 

 
A copy of the application, the Environmental Impact Assessment Report (EIAR) 
submitted by the applicant and associated correspondence are available for inspection 
by you on the Agency’s website www.epa.ie.  
 
In accordance with Section 42(1D)(a) of the Waste Management Act 1996 as amended, 
you are requested to respond to the Agency within 4 weeks of receipt of this notice 
and furnish any observations your authority has in relation to the licence application 
and EIAR.   
 
It would be much appreciated that all documentation is submitted in electronic PDF 
format to licensing@epa.ie in order to facilitate the publishing of information to the 
Agency’s website.  
 
Please note that a response to this notice is required even if you have no observations 
to make and your response will be taken into consideration in the assessment of the 
application. 
  
Please note that all further information received on this licence application will be made 
available on the Agency’s website. 
 
The application is being processed by the Agency and your observations, if any, will be 
considered as part of the licence application assessment process.  You will be notified of 
the proposed determination in due course.   
 
Yours faithfully, 
 

Environmental Licensing Programme 

Office of Environmental Sustainability 

Tel: 053 – 9160600 
 


